
In this issue of the Iowa Historical Review, we offer a strong and unique lineup of historical 

research. Our goal is to promote undergraduate research and historical writing. The articles 

appearing within this issue reflect our hope for diverse, impactful, and well researched historical 

scholarship. We hope you enjoy this issue and look forward to sharing future submissions. 

-The Editors, 

Leighton Barnes, Roxanna Barbulescu, Kate Dennis 


